
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998 the Valdosta Housing

Authority will hold a hearing on Monday April 29, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the Valdosta Housing Authority

Central Office located at 610 E. Ann Street Valdosta GA. The purpose of this hearing is to solicit public

comment on the Capital Fund program 2024 Annual Plan and Five Year Plan. This hearing is open to the

citizens of Valdosta. Any citizen with a physical disability or other special need may contact the Housing

Authority at (229) 242-4130 ext. 103 to make arrangements to arrange transportation. In addition,

effective with the publication of this notice, the Capital Fund Program 2024 Annual Plan will be available

for public review prior to the Public Hearing at the Housing Authority main office.


